Chevron

Stephen Gwin Health, Environment & Safety
Environmental Specialist Chevron Pipe Line Company
4800 Fournace Place
Bellaire, Texas 77401
Tel 713-432-6598
Fax 713-432-3477
gwst@chevron.com

October 31, 2012

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Department of Environmental Health RECEIVED
Alameda County Health Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 4:21 pm, Nov 01, 2012

Alameda, California 94502
Alameda County

RE: Chevron Pipeline Company Sunol, CA Site Envikonmenialiiged iy

Dear Mr. Wickham:

Chevron Pipeline Company (CPL) received and reviewed your September 19, 2012 conditional
approval letter of our workplan for the Sunol, CA Site developed by URS Corp. (URS) on CPL’s
behalf. CPL agrees to implement your request to install a third groundwater monitoring well
along Calaveras Road in our first round of groundwater well installation. The three initial wells
to be installed are as follows:

o 25 feet to the north of exiting monitoring well MW-8.

e 50 feet to the north of existing monitoring well MW-8.

o 25 feet to the south of existing monitoring well MW-8.

One conditional well, 50 feet to the south of existing groundwater monitoring well MW-8 will
only be installed if the intermediate well 25 feet to the south of MW-8 shows gasoline
components, per our workplan. URS has submitted a proposal to conduct this work and CPL is in
the process of approving the proposal. We assume the work will be conducted in late November
2012.

If you have any questions on this letter, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,
Chevron Pipeline Company

Stephen Gwin

Environmental Specialist
CC: Mr. Joe Morgan, URS Oakland
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